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     Friday 08th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Year 5 Maryon Park Walk on Weds 13th March 

    

We are planning a week of educational and fun activities for the children in Year 5 who are 

not taking park in the residential trip. As part of this, we are planning to walk to Maryon Wilson 

Park on Wednesday 13th March, to see the animals, which also links to our current science 

topic of lifecycles. We are hoping to have a picnic lunch in the park and then have a 

PE/games session in Maryon Park in the afternoon.  

 

We will be leaving at around 11am and returning around 3pm. As this is a walking trip, please 

can children please wear suitable footwear and a jacket. They will also need a packed 

lunch and water bottle. 

 

Please let the school office know by Tuesday 12th March if you would like to order a school 

packed lunch instead.  We are always grateful for parent volunteers, please inform your 

child’s teacher or the school office if you would like to join us.  

 

As this is a local trip, we will assume consent. If you do not wish your child to go, please let the 

school know.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

The Year 5 team  
 


